
 
September 23, 2009 
 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
On Sunday, October 25, 2009 Megan Garrett is celebrating her third birthday 
and we have decided to throw her a party.  We recognize that kids have 
birthdays and parties are actually commonplace these days.  However, this little 
girl is a special little girl! 
 
Megan has a very rare medical condition called Mitochondrial Disease.  Over 
the last three years, Megan’s family has had to travel all over the country in 
order to find the best medical care for Megan.  They have willingly made many 
sacrifices for Megan and unfortunately some of those sacrifices have cost them 
a considerable amount of money. 
 
We would like to ask you to join The Bath and Kitchen Gallery in partnering 
with friends and family in the community to help sponsor this Birthday Benefit 
for Megan.  We are expecting close to 500 people to attend this family fun day. 
 
Please email us at fernandezalison@hotmail.com or call Margie 
Ferrantegennaro at 985-4502 if you have any questions. 
 
We appreciate any help that you can offer.  Again, the date of our event is 
Sunday, October 25th and we are inviting the entire Temple Terrace 
Community.  All of the proceeds we raise will be donated to the Garrett family 
through the Miracle for Megan Irrevocable Trust Fund. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance, 
 
Alison Fernandez 
http://www.miracleformegan.com  
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